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WHOLE SCHOOL TRIP 

Friday 19th July 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are very excited to let you know we are planning a whole school trip to Hunstanton on Friday 19th July.  This will 

support the topics we have been studying this term from Pirates to what’s at the bottom of the deep blue sea. 

 

During the visit, the children will have the opportunity to visit the Sealife centre, do a treasure hunt along the seafront, 

and take part in a sand castle competition. 

More information about the Sealife centre is available on their website at www.visitsealife.com/hunstanton   
 

We will be travelling in 2 coaches which will leave school promptly at 9.00am.  We would therefore ask that children 

arrive in school on time.  We anticipate returning to the school at approximately 4.30pm.  All children are allowed to wear 

non-uniform but please be aware of the weather. 

 

The cost of the trip is £20.00 per child and in order for the trip to be viable we depend upon your support with making 

this payment.  Sadly, if we do not receive contributions from all families then the trip will not go ahead.  If you wish to 

discuss making payments in smaller instalments or if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium, please do speak to me in 

advance of the trip to discuss payment arrangements. 

 

Children will require a packed lunch and 2 snacks – one for mid-morning and one for on the journey home. Please ensure 

the snack is one which can be eaten with little mess e.g. a packet of crisps or cereal bar.  We ask that you do not send 

any chocolate or sweets! 

 

If your child is eligible for Universal Infant free School Meals (Van Gogh and Monet Classes) then ABM will provide a 

packed lunch box for your child. The lunch consists of a wholemeal cheese sandwich, vegetable sticks, oaty biscuit, whole 

piece of fresh fruit and a bottle of water. Please indicate on the permission form whether you require an ABM lunch box 

or not.  

 

Please complete the reply slip attached together with your payment and return to the school in a sealed envelope clearly 

labelled by Friday 17th June. At present, we have enough staff and governors to supervise groups on this trip but we will 

let you know if we require any additional parent help. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Claire Matthews 

Headteacher 

mailto:office@abbotsripton.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.abbotsripton.cambs.sch.uk/
http://www.visitsealife.com/hunstanton


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Hunstanton Seaside trip 

Friday 19th July 2019 

 

Child’s name: ______________________________________      

 

I give my permission for my child/ do not give permission for my child to attend the whole 

school trip on Friday 19th July 2019. 

            

I enclose £20.00 (please make cheques payable to Abbots Ripton Primary School).   

 

My child is in Foundation, Year 1 or 2 and will require/does not require an ABM Lunch box. 
(delete as required)  

 

 

 

 

 

Signed ________________________________     Date ____________________            


